
 

 

FLY Beyond 2020 features a physical camp with the following preparations.  

The Association Retreat Center (ARC) is making the following efforts, in order to 

hold an in-person camp experience as reasonably safe as possible. 
  

 

 

ARC COVID-19 Preparations – Sunday, July 19 through Thursday, July 23, 2020 

  Precautions – The physical camp will prevent potential spread through cleaning  

  and disinfecting public surfaces by ARC staff that receive high contact. 

  Meals – Attendees will be encouraged to practice regular hand washing before meals. 

  There will be no open buffet serving as ARC staff will plate each meal, served with safety barriers. 

  Lodging – The ARC will work with AFLC Youth Ministries for spacing attendees over 

more rooms, prioritizing families and attendees from the same congregation staying together. 

   Outdoors – FLY Beyond will utilize outside settings for small groups and activities. 

The ARC will prioritize teens’ safety throughout the camp. Masks will be welcomed, but not required. 


